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GOLF ADVISORY BOARD 
MEETING MINUTES – November 10, 2022 

 
 
1.    ROLL CALL 

The Golf Advisory Board met on Thursday, November 10, 2022, at 4:31 p.m. Board members 
present, Andrew Clark, Philip Taylor, Pat Gilliam, and Billy Grady. Board members absent, 
Tory Hanson, Adam Klett and Larry Turk. Staff present; Wayne Leighton (Golf Manager), John 
Lambrecht (Superintendent- Boomerang Links), Dwight Staats (Superintendent- Highland 
Hills). Public present: Patrick Beckett 

 
2.    APPROVAL OF MINUTES  

Andrew Clark made a motion to approve the minutes for September, The Motion was 
seconded by Billy Grady and passes 4-0. 

 
3.    PUBLIC INPUT 

Patrick Beckett came to the board to see how the board meeting was conducted and to find 
out more information regarding becoming a board member. 

 
4.    BOARD MEMBER COMMITTEE REPORTS  

None 
 
6.    OLD BUSINESS  

Fee Schedule Committee Report- Fee schedule team has not met yet. Topic tabled until next 
scheduled board meeting. 

 
5.    NEW BUSINESS  

Mr. Taylor proposed to board members leasing the golf courses out. Small round table 
discussion on this topic regarding pros and cons. Discussion tabled until next scheduled board 
meeting. 
 

7.   STAFF REPORTS 
Wayne Leighton- Mr. Leighton handed out current golf course rounds to board members and 
had a small discussion regarding current and past rounds. Mr. Leighton stated that we did 
have more rounds in 2022 compared to 2021. Mr. Leighton mentioned it could be due to 
Greeley’s growing population. Mr., Leighton announced Veterans will play free on Veterans 
Day beginning this year (2022). Mr., Leighton restated that 2023 fees have raised by about 
5%. Mr. Leighton added he would like to see more youth on the courses so they will be offering 
a cheaper rate up to 17 years of age. 

  
Dwight Staats- Mr. Staats announced the course is almost winterized. Winter cups have been 
cut and maintenance at Highland Hills will be blowing out irrigation at the beginning of the 
upcoming week. 
 
John Lambrecht- Mr. Lambrecht commented that Boomerang was also cutting their winter 
cups and blowing out irrigation at the end of the upcoming week. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 86A2BF90-B709-409E-8880-64BB0FAF8E2E



Golf Advisory Board Minutes                                                                                                                                                         11/14/2022 - Page 2 

8.    UPCOMING AGENDAS  
 2024 Fee Schedule Committee update  
 Review Bylaws 
 Board Openings    
 
9.    NEXT MEETING – Scheduled for Thursday, January 12 – 4:30 p.m. – Family Funplex 
 
10.    ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting adjourned at 5:34 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
________________________________          _______________________________ 
 Adam Klett, Board Chair                  Wayne Leighton, Golf Manager 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 86A2BF90-B709-409E-8880-64BB0FAF8E2E


		2023-01-20T11:16:19-0800
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




